
Hello!  My name is Ms. 
Plester.  I have worked at St. 
Pats for one year now.

I have three children: 
Stephen and Breelyn are at  
OLMP and Landin is at St. 
Pats.

This summer we moved into 
a house and we are very 
excited!

Some of my favorite things 
are: camping and watching 
my kids play sports.

Hi!  My name is Mrs. 
Kiebiech.  I have been 
working at St. Pats for 17 
years!  I always miss the 
kids when they aren’t at 
school!

My husband and I have a 
grain farm with cattle.  Our 
son and daughter are 
grown up and have given 
me two grandsons.

One thing that you may not 
know about me is that I 
hate getting my picture 
taken!  

Ms. Plester                             Mrs. Kiebiech

Have a great summer!  Looking forward to seeing your smiling faces in the fall!  


